Janice Clowes
Vassalboro
LD 537

Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn, and other Honorable Members of the Judiciary
Committee:

My name is Janice Clowes and I am a resident of Vassalboro. I have a grandchild who
is transgendered. They have struggled to figure out who they are and have been in
counseling for several years. Their parents and grandparents love and support them,
whatever their gender. The thought of someone targeting them is scary! Their
decision as to how they proceed is between them and their parents with the support of
their counselor.

Please support LD537 to keep all children, including my grandchild safe from doxing.
I want to thank you for your time.

Sincerely,
Janice Clowes



